
Music Tuition at 
Martin High School
Could your child be playing in the National Youth Orchestra? (https://www.nyo.org.uk) Tomorrow’s 
Warriors? (https://tomorrowswarriors.org) National Youth Jazz Orchestra? (www.nyjo.org.uk/) Music 
Theatre? (www.youthmusictheatreuk.org/) or a Rock Band? (http://www.bimm.co.uk). 

Learning an instrument is highly beneficial on many levels. Not only does it increase the capacity of the 
memory, enhances coordination and improves the mathematical, reading, and comprehension abilities 
of the child; it also can earn them extra UCAS points, strengthening their university application. 

Here at Martin High, we offer tuition at very reasonable costs on instruments such as tuba, oboe, flute, 
clarinet, bassoon, and more. Lessons are offered on a first come, first served basis, depending on the 
availability. If you are interested in taking up tuition for your child or would like to know more then 
please contact our Music Technician, Daniel, at dperry@martin.leics.sch.uk
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